
WESTMINSTER CITY COUNCIL 
 
STATEMENT OF DECISION 
  
SUBJECT:   RESPONSE TO PETITION: SUSSEX STREET PLAY AREA 

 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Cabinet Member for Finance and Council Reform has 
made the following executive decision on the above mentioned subject for the reasons 
set out below. 
 
 
Summary of Decision 
  

The Cabinet Member has approved the examination of options for the redevelopment of 
the site at the corner of Sussex Street and Alderney Street to include public open 
space. 

  
Reasons for Decision 
  
This report has been written in response to a petition received and sets out the 
Administration’s approach to the site. 
  
 
  
 
Stuart Love, Chief Executive, 
Westminster City Hall, 
64 Victoria Street 
LONDON  SW1E 6QP 
 
Publication Date: 
 

20 September 2023 

Implementation Date: 
 

20 September 2023 

Reference: 
 

FCR23-45 

  


